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Lead me in Your truth and teach me, For You are the God of my salvation; On You I wait all the day.  

Psalm 25:5 

 

Thank you for gift of $____________ 

TRUE freedom comes in knowing Jesus as our  
Savior. We can only be freed from the  bondage of 
sin through HIM. He is the Way, the Truth, and the 
Life. Let’s remember to thank God for that freedom 
every day.  

Then Jesus said to those 
Jews who believed 
Him, “If you abide in My 
word, you are My             
disciples  indeed.  And 
you shall know the 
truth, and the truth 
shall make you free.”  

                   John 8:31-32 

Several years ago I came across a lady on Facebook who created         
monthly Scripture writing plans. Several of my friends would share the 
new plan each month and I thought they would be a great addition to the 
monthly newsletter to help our listeners with their Scripture memory or 
daily devotionals. So, I contact Shannon at Sweet Blessings and asked 
her if she would allow me to put them in our monthly newsletter. I was 
very pleased to hear back from her and receive her permission to include 
them. However, several years ago Shannon needed to “step back” from 
her content creations. She allowed us to still use her Scripture writing 
plans which I have done from time to time.  This last week I was         
searching for something on the internet and came across some plans 
from theruffledmango.com  I contacted the sweet ladies who run that site 
and asked if I might use their plans from time to time and they said 
“YES!”. So, I want to be sure to give them credit for the plans as well as 
letting them know how much we appreciate them. I pray that you find 
the plans a blessing as well. 

      Christmas in July? 

Are the kids already bored? Do you need a creative activity 
for them that does not involve a computer or TV screen? 
Here’s an idea!  

In November KBJS will once again begin collecting                     
Christmas cards for residents of Assisted Living facilities and 
nursing homes in Cherokee County. How about grabbing 
some construction paper and craft supplies from the dollar 
stores and let them make some cards this summer? That 
way they can enjoy an indoor activity during the HOT               
summer that is not only FUN, but also focuses on others.  

This also gives parents a great opportunity to once again 
stress the true meaning of the Christmas season during a 
time when you aren’t also balancing schoolwork, extra                
curricular activities and the “hustle and bustle” of the                    
holiday season. You can hang onto them until November 
OR go ahead and drop them by the radio station during 
normal business hours. 


